Dear Alumni & Friends,
 

I am happy to announce that the National Cardinal Newman Society, in cooperation with St. Paul's Cathedral and the Worcester Diocese's Pro-Life Office, on the eve before Planned Parenthood and NARAL proclaim their anti-Catholic messages at Holy Cross, will present:
 

Preventing Teen Pregnancy: The Catholic Approach 
What Holy Cross Could Have Done to Address This Critical Problem 
 

Please see the flyer on this event being held at 7PM, Tuesday October 23rd, in the Cenacle Room, downstairs at St. Paul's Cathedral, 38 High Street, Worcester, MA. We ask that you widely post and distribute this flyer at your parishes, schools, and email this letter to your friends and family. 
 

The exciting talk will be presented by Dawn Eden, Director of the Love & Responsibility Program at the CNS. She has been giving these talks throughout the country with great success. Dawn is the author of her acclaimed book: The Thrill of the Chaste: Finding Fulfillment While Keeping Your Clothes On. Her exciting career has included being a rock journalist for Salon and the New York Press, and deputy editor of the New York Post and the New York Daily News. Fans nationwide are familiar with her blog, The Dawn Patrol. 
 

This talk with be preceded by a short summary of the situation at Holy Cross College.
 

Please see our detail page on this subject on http://www.hccns.org/ where more documents have been posted on this controversy.  
 

We look forward to seeing as many as you as possible Tuesday evening in this show of solidarity with our Catholic Faith.
 

Thank you & God Bless! 
 

Vic Melfa, Class of '57 & President, 

Holy Cross Cardinal Newman Society
www.HCCNS.org
 

